Directions for visitors and vendors during Phase 2 YWCA construction:

Please note that the campus of YWCA Central Carolinas will become home to 80 new
affordable housing units in Fall 2026. Extensive sitework is underway for this major construction
project. We want everyone coming to our campus to feel prepared to navigate safely the new
traffic flow and parking changes due to construction. Please take a moment to review the
following guidance before you arrive at our campus at 3420 Park Road. Charlotte, NC 28209.

On the northside of our property at Park Road, our former entrance driveway is now a
TWO-WAY, entrance and exit driveway. Slow down with blinker on as you approach to make
your turn into our driveway safer. Please note that vehicles may be exiting as you are entering.
If a large vehicle, such as a school bus, is attempting to exit, please be patient as you wait to
turn in from Park Road.



https://www.google.com/maps/search/3420+Park+Road,+Charlotte,+NC+28209?entry=gmail&source=g
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Staying to your right as you advance up the two-way drive, you will see a parking lot to your left.
Visitors, residents, fithess members and vendors who do not require ADA accessibility are
requested to park in these lots in the front.

Once parked, please proceed to our front entrance, taking the sidewalk along the road that
leads to the front door, entering behind the blue construction fencing up the concrete ramp.



Our front desk is fully operational and staffed 24/7 during this phase of construction. If you have
a delivery, the original concrete ramp is now the point of entry, to the right of the front entrance,



behind the blue fencing. Should you have any difficulty, please call our front desk at (704)
525-5770. We are delighted to welcome you to YWCA Central Carolinas!
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Visitors, residents, fithness members and staff who require ADA accessibility are requested to
park in the new back lot. Multiple parking spaces in the back are either marked ADA or are
graded flat to the back entrance and are very accessible.

Residents and fithess members with ADA needs as well as all YWCA staff and tenant/internal
partners currently have electronic access via a security card or phone app.

Visitors do not have programmed access at this time, so please alert your point of contact at
YWCA and/or the front desk at (704) 525-5770 with your estimated arrival time so that we may
greet you and enable your access via the back entrance.

For those needing back entrance access, please enter the campus from Park Road as noted
previously, then look for the new access road veering off to the right, as you advance up the
two-way drive. The following images show four consecutive steps as you move along that drive
to the back parking lot.



%
) T

3
(oA
Ao

g
e










Park in any marked spot and please stay within the striped lines as parking is at a premium
these days. You will enter the building through the back double glass doors, having called the
desk or your point of contact to greet you.






